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SUMMARY OF ACCOMPLISHMENTS, ACTIVITIES, PRESENTATIONS 
 

• State Council Meeting held on October 5, 2022. 
• Attended the Annual Business Meeting. 
• Successfully supported 4 military student situations. 
• Continued to meet with Colorado Governor Jared Polis’s staff to discuss Military Interstate 

Children’s Compact Commission. 
• Met with school liaison officers across military installations in Colorado to identify gaps and 

needs. 
• Drafting a document for potential future legislation on a state Purple Star School recognition. 
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